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The 915' Prince Edward

District's annual meeting

was held May 26. I999 in

the Hillier Hall hosted by

the Hillier Branch founded

in I914. Ruth Crawford was

committee chair and along

with many Hillier members

worked diligently to ensure

thesuccess of this annual

exent. Successful it was

with approx. 70 members

representing our 8 Branches.

Tlte hall was tastefully deco-

rated with coral coloured

geraniums and the tables

donned with white table

cloths for the |2:000‘c|ocl\

lunch catered by Tammy

Lamb. We would like to

thank Marshmans jewellers

who kindly donated pens so

that each member could jot

down important issues,

dates. names etc, during the

a.m and p.m. sessions.

During the morning session

a resolution to change the

Women's Institute name

prepared by Codrington

Women‘s Institute previ-

ously discussed by each

Branch in the Prince Edward

District was turned down.

See Page 12.... [Ig’
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”WJ. institute”

From Page 8

During the afternoon pro—

gram each Branch took part

in a memorial service for

their deceased members.

Hillier Branch remembered

a long time member Laura

Haight and a past president.

Reta Gage who passed away

in [998 & 99. The’Craft

Show for July I999 was

unanimously approved with

some adjustments made to

lighten the chores of all the

Branches participating. The

program presented was a

film titled “Democracy a la

Maude“. The meeting was

adjourned after singing “A

Song of Peace". Next year

the “Millennium Year" Con-

secon Women’s Institute

Branch will be hosting. See

you there!

 

 

MAY: DATE TO BE ANNOUNCED

Prince Edward District Annual Meeting

Hosted by Hillier Branch at Hillier Hall

COMMITTEE CHAR: Ruth Crawford

 


